
Hi everyone,  

I hope you are all well and being good for your mum and dad. I have been really busy reading and 

finding out lots about the ancient Egyptians. Hopefully we will be able to share our learning when we 

are back at school. It's fascinating! Please keep washing your hands and staying safe. 

Love Mrs Spicer and Mrs Guilfoyle 

 


